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Question: 
 
Senator Marshall asked at Hansard page 69/70: 
 
In regard to information on the OEA website for people with non-English speaking 
backgrounds; 

(a) is there a separate website with this information or do people have to 
request to receive copies of information? 

(b) What is the hit rate on the web site from people with a non-English 
speaking background? 

 
Answer: 
 

a) There is not a separate website for people with a non-English speaking 
background.  Information for people with non-English speaking backgrounds 
is available for download from the main OEA website: www.oea.gov.au  The 
phone number is also provided for the National Telephone Advisory Service, 
where assistance with written translations or interpreters can be requested. 

b) Specific data on the linguistic origins of people visiting www.oea.gov.au is not 
collected by the OEA. 




